

TOWN OF HOPEDALE

78 Hopedale Street - P.O. Box 7 Hopedale, Massachusetts 01747

Tel: 508-634-2203 ext. 212 Fax: 508-634-2200 Board of Water & Sewer Commissioners

> Ed Burt, Chair James Morin Donald Cooper

Dear Residents,

As you are probably aware, the Hopedale Water Department will be constructing a new water storage tank off Crocket Circle and Moore Road in the near future. Final design, to include the tank's siting location and needed watermain installation on Moore and Crocket, are almost completed.

With, this being said the Hopedale Water & Sewer Commission would like to invite you to attend their meeting on October 13, 2022, at 6pm in the Draper Room of the Town Hall to hear any of your concerns and answer any questions you may have. You may also attend the meeting through Zoom at the below link.

If you are unable to attend, your more than welcome to call me direct at 508-478-2080. We look forward to hearing from you and discussing this very important project for the Town of Hopedale.

Sincerely,

Timothy J Watson, Manger Town of Hopedale Water & Sewer Departments

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82784559578?pwd=TXY0S3BQYVRhSW1HTTI2eWpLdUg1Zz09

Meeting ID: 827 8455 9578

Passcode: 972583



